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Hi Aaron,

No worries, these are tumultuous times! I look forward to meeting at some point in the future.

Kelli

On Tue, Apr 29, 2025 at 12:48 PM Aaron Hart <harta2@vcu.edu> wrote:
Kelli:

Good afternoon and I hope this email finds you well.

Let me first apologize profusely for the need to reschedule our meeting.

As you know, we are in tumultuous times and in my role here at VCU, I am required to be on scene and on site for any major protests.

We were alerted this morning about a major protest taking place at 2pm today that requires my attention.

Please accept my sincere apologies and I truly look forward to meeting with you.

Take care and thank you. :)

Aaron
Aaron J. Hart, Ed.D.
Vice President
Division of Student Affairs

Virginia Commonwealth University
Sitterding House 
901 Floyd Ave.
Box 843017
Richmond, Virginia 23284-3017
(804) 828-1244 Office
harta2@vcu.edu
https://students.vcu.edu/
Pronouns: He, Him, His
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This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s), and may contain confidential and privileged information.  Any
unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail, and delete
the original and all copies of this e-mail.  Thank you.

Good Morning,

This morning multiple of our pro-Palestine groups posted an event commemorating the encampment at Cabell Lawn.  The social media post,
see below, recommends participants bring blankets, homework, art supplies, snacks, music and games.

https://www.instagram.com/p/DJB_FFEOML-/ 
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No comments yet.

Start the conversation.





